Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung

Sent: Monday, January 06, 2020 12:44 PM
To: Noel Chamberlain

Cc: Amy Ow

Subject: RE: Silt Fence

Thank you! Please let me know how it goes ©

From: Noel Chamberlain [mailto:noel@nexgenbuilders.com]
Sent: Monday, January 06, 2020 12:24 PM

To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>

Subject: RE: Silt Fence

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Hi Camille,

| will have my guys out there tomorrow morning. To take care of it. | will meet them up there and make sure there we
get it all buttoned up.

Hope you had a great holiday!

Thanks,
Noel

From: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>

Sent: Monday, January 6, 2020 11:18 AM

To: Noel Chamberlain <noel@nexgenbuilders.com>; Bob Pellegrine <Bobh.P@nexgenbuilders.com>

Cc: Amy Ow <aow@smcgov.org>; Kristen Outten <koutten@swca.com>; Jessica Henderson-McBean <JHenderson-
McBean@swca.com>

Subject: Silt Fence

Importance: High

Hi Noel and Bob,
Happy New Year!

For Jessie’s reports, Lots 9 and 10 sound fairly well stabilized, with the exception of an improperly installed silt fence. It
sounds like its taken a couple weeks to complete this relatively simple task of burying the bottom of a silt fence.

When can your crew complete this task? It will need to occur before Thursday, when rain is forecasted. If this cannot
be completed by Thursday, we will need to escalate enforcement.

Please reply with a timeframe for when this can be completed © Thank you

Camille Leung, Senior Planner



Planning & Building Department
San Mateo County

455 County Center, 2" Floor
Redwood City, CA 94063

Phone - 650-363-1826

Fax — 650-363-4849



